November 19, 1970

Professor Timothy Robertson

Associate Professor

Department of Statistics
University of Iowa
Iowa City, Iowa 52240

Dear Professor Robertson:

It is about time that I should be sending the first letter to the members of The Mathematical Association of America concerning the spring meeting at Loras College, April 23, 1971.

In the past, the principal purpose of this first letter was to stimulate members to give papers at the meeting. Are you planning to have any individual papers along with the invited addresses and panel discussions?

I think that the members should be notified of the suggestions made at the meeting in Laramie last summer, and then in the second letter, be given a chance to vote on them by mail.

Will you inform me what you would like to have in the letter to the members which will go to them in December?

Yours truly,

B. E. Gillam, Secretary-Treasurer Iowa Section of the MRE

BEG; jm